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A man died by suicide after breaking into the Habitat Peregian Springs childcare centre on
Queensland’s Sunshine Coast around 6 p.m. on Tuesday, authorities confirmed. At the time

of the incident, five staff members and six children were inside the centre awaiting pickup.

Queensland Police reported that the centre’s security measures, including fingerprint

scanners, prevented the intruder from gaining immediate access. Staff swiftly guided



children and colleagues to a secure area, ensuring their safety while police responded to

the situation.

Officers located the man on the property, where he was found self-harming. Emergency
responders provided first aid and medical attention, but the man was pronounced dead at
the scene. Police confirmed that no staff members or children were physically harmed

during the incident.

The man was reportedly unknown to the centre’s staff and community. Authorities have
stated that the circumstances surrounding his presence at the facility remain under
investigation. Queensland Police’s Ethical Standards Command is leading the inquiry, with
oversight from the Crime and Corruption Commission to ensure transparency and

thoroughness.

The childcare centre issued a statement commending staff for their “courage and
professionalism” in protecting children and maintaining calm during a potentially dangerous
situation. The facility will remain temporarily closed while management arranges

counselling and support services for children, families, and staff affected by the incident.

Community leaders and authorities emphasized the importance of mental health support in
the wake of the tragedy. Lifeline and Beyond Blue were highlighted as available resources

for anyone needing assistance or emotional support during this period.

Sunshine Coast residents expressed shock and concern over the unusual incident. Local
parents noted the reassurance provided by the staff’'s quick response and the centre’s

existing security protocols, which successfully prevented harm.

Police have urged members of the public not to speculate on the motive or identity of the
deceased while investigations continue. “Our priority is to ensure a full understanding of the

events and to support those impacted,” a Queensland Police spokesperson said.

Authorities also confirmed that the incident will be reviewed to assess security measures
and protocols in childcare centres across the region, ensuring that facilities remain safe for
children and staff alike. Experts in early childhood education emphasized that preparedness

and staff training played a crucial role in averting injury.

This tragic event marks a rare but serious incident in Queensland’s childcare system.

Officials continue to work closely with families, community stakeholders, and mental health



professionals to manage the impact while maintaining ongoing public safety.

Residents and parents are encouraged to monitor official updates from Queensland Police
and the childcare centre as the investigation progresses. The centre’s management has

also requested privacy for staff and families during this period.

The situation underscores the importance of robust security measures, staff training, and
accessible mental health support within early childhood education settings, providing

lessons for facilities throughout Australia.



